
CITY OF HASTINGS 
 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF MEETING LOCATION 
FOR THE  

DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY BOARD 
 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT 
AUTHORITY BOARD of the City of Hastings is changing the meeting location for  
THURSDAY, August 20, 2020 AT 8:00 A.M from City Hall to Tyden Park, 
Large Pavilion, at 400 N. Broadway Hastings, MI 49058 

 
The City will provide reasonable and necessary aids and services for persons 

with disabilities upon five days notice to the City Clerk by calling 269.945.2468 or 
TDD call relay services at 800.649.3777. 
 
 

Jane M. Saurman 
City Clerk 


